
Summer Camp Wrap-Up Update 

Dear Parents and Campers, 

As our incredible summer camp season comes to a close, we wanted to take a moment to reflect 

on the wonderful experiences we shared together. 

Camp Highlights 

• Exciting field trips to local attractions 

• Creative arts and crafts projects 

• Team-building activities and outdoor fun 

• Amazing guest speakers and workshops 

Thank You! 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all our campers for their enthusiasm and positive spirit, and 

to the parents for their support throughout the summer. 

Feedback Request 

We would love to hear your thoughts! Please fill out our feedback survey here. 

Looking Ahead 

Stay tuned for our upcoming fall programs and events. We hope to see everyone back next year! 

Warm regards, 

The Summer Camp Team 


